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• Partnered with UK 
Dining to deliver 
Thanksgiving meals to 
students 

• Provided a postcard 
with suggested 
Thanksgiving activities

Making Thanksgiving Special for Students in 
Isolation and Quarantine



• Created an ambassador program

• Hosted more than 14 events (virtually and in person) 

• Created two new grant opportunities for students:

• Parking coupons

• Registered student organization PPE grant 

• Awarded $50,000 in Childcare/Dependent Grants

• Served more than 100 students with Wildcat Wardrobe

• Distributed more than 200 isolation kits to students

• Started a Coats for Cats Program

• Started a monthly newsletter - “On, On SGA”

Fall 2020 Recap



QUESTIONS


